
Unions mobilise against labour law changes
 Ukraine 

Trade unions organised a demonstration in Kiev on 17 December as part of a 
campaign against proposed changes to the labour code that would weaken workers’ 
protection. EPSU has sent letters to the Ukrainian government demanding that it 
discusses and negotiates with the unions. The ETUC Executive Committee and the 
Pan-European Regional Council of the ITUC have also adopted positions in support 
of the Ukrainian unions.
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